
 

 

February 18, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Clay Aurand, Chairperson 
House Committee on Education 
Statehouse, Room 174-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Aurand: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2202 by House Committee on Education 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2202 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2202 would allow the State Board of Education to offer and operate a nontraditional 
teacher licensure program.  The Board would be authorized to provide grants of financial 
assistance to organizations that train individuals seeking to obtain nontraditional teacher licenses, 
subject to appropriation. 
 
 Although HB 2202 authorizes a grant program for nontraditional teacher licenses, the bill 
the bill would be subject to appropriation.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2202 is not 
reflected in The FY 2012 Governor’s Budget Report. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


